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Welcome to the Cast of 

ONCE ON THIS ISLAND JR. 
Dear: Parents/Guardian, 

We are very excited to be working with such a talented group of 

students. We have high expectations for a fabulous performance! 

We will be holding a meeting Wednesday, January 22, 2020 at 

8:00am, in the Rogers auditorium regarding fundraising and 

volunteering for this year’s production and would appreciate your 

valued support. If you cannot make this meeting, please see below for 

additional information. 

Please send in snacks to Mr. Joe’s Room ASAP for the students during 

rehearsal. 

Students can consult the RIS Drama Blog 

(www.risdrama.weebly.com) for Updates, Rehearsals and Snow 

cancellation etc….. The schedule will be out soon so please 

communicate to Mr. Joe any conflicts that you may have. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us via email 

Mr. Joe                                  Mr. Sette 

JJasmin@stamfordct.Gov  JSette@stamfordct.Gov 

 

Mrs. Argenio                         Mrs. Ferrante 

JWilliams@stamfordct.Gov  LFerrante@stamfordct.Gov 
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